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Attached for your comments is our draft response, where we aimed to incorporate the
comments we received on our call last week and the comments we received to-date. 

We look forward to your comments and thoughts on the attached by 14 October COB.

 

Anna Driggs
Director and Associate Chief Counsel
ICI Global

 

Attachment

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be
abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and

should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.
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